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REPORT 6- 2020 

To: Chair and Members of General Committee 

 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its sixth report for 2020 and  

recommends: 

 

MCAC-0027-2020 
That up to $100.00 be spent from the 2020 Committee of Council budget and that the funds go 
towards a gift basket for the 2020 Phil Green Award recipient.  
(MCAC-0027-2020) 
 
MCAC-0028-2020 
That the update from Matthew Sweet, Manager, Active Transportation regarding Micromobility 
be received.  
(MCAC-0028-2020) 
 
MCAC-0029-2020 
1. That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) supports the approach to adopt 
an interim bylaw to regulate personal use e-scooters 
2. That MCAC supports allowing e-scooters on cycling infrastructure but disallows e-scooters on 
park trails and sidewalks  
3. That MCAC wants to be involved in future updates on e-scooters 
(MCAC-0029-2020) 
 
MCAC-0030-2020 
That the memo dated September 10, 2020 entitled Quarterly Capital Program Update be 
received. 
(MCAC-0030-2020) 
 
MCAC-0031-2020 
That the Collegeway Cycling Infrastructure Implementation update from Matthew Sweet, 
Manager Active Transportation be received.  
(MCAC-0031-2020) 
 
MCAC-0032-2020 
That the memorandum dated October 8, 2020 entitled Construction / Detour Planning Process 
from Sabrina Davidson, Active Transportation Coordinator be received.  
(MCAC-0032-2020) 
 
MCAC-0033-2020 
That the memorandum entitled Active Transportation COVID-19 Recovery Framework – 
October Update  from Matthew Sweet, Manager Active Transportation be received.  
(MCAC-0033-2020) 
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MCAC-0034-2020 
That the update from Matthew Sweet, Manager Active Transportation regarding the Cycling 
Master Plan 2019 Report Card be received.  
(MCAC-0034-2020) 
 
MCAC-0035-2020 
That Earl Close, Citizen Member, Kris Hammel, Citizen Member and Suzanne Doyle, Citizen 
Member from the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) attend the virtual 2020 
Ontario Bike Summit from December 1 - 3, 2020 and that the cost to attend the event be funded 
from the Committees of Council 2020 
(MCAC-0035-2020) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


